
FAIM2011 News and Reminders #4 

 

 

May 2, 2011 

 

Dear FAIM 2011 Authors, Contributors, and Participants: 

 

 

Greetings, FAIM participants! 

 

1) If you have submitted a paper but you have not yet found a formal 

acceptance letter on the FAIM website at: 

http://faim2011.vexp.net/sub/, (Step 5) 

 

it is most likely that you have not submitted the corrected/revised version of 

your paper. All revised manuscripts must be submitted by May 8, 2011.  

Revised papers that have not been received by May 8, 2011 will not be 

included in the conference proceedings. 

 

2) The early-bird registration discount only applicable to those who made 

payments on or before May 15, 2011.  Any payments received after on or 

after May 16, 2011 will be billed at the standard rate. 

 

3) Participants from the People's Republic of China (PRC) require visas.  

Participants from the PRC should email their visa applications to Wang Yi Chi 

on or before May 4, 2011, so that the visa applications can be carefully 

reviewed to ensure correctness before they are printed. Printed copy of visa 

applications must be submitted for formal processing.  Processing the 

paperwork is expected to take three weeks, and sending the completed visas 

to the PRC can add another week.  So, it is extremely important that PRC 

participants must start the visa application process as soon as possible. 

 

4) Summer airfare can be higher and seating availability can be limited.  We 

strongly urge you to book your flights (destination- Taipei, Taoyuan 

International Airport, airport code: TPE) as soon as possible, if you have not 

done the booking. 

 

Best Regards, 

http://faim2011.vexp.net/sub/


 

F. Frank Chen, Co-Chair of FAIM 2011 

Yi-Chi Wang, Co-Chair of FAIM 2011 

 


